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Conservation District
(UCCD) is expanding
its involvement in
Rangeland Monitor-
ing as a response to
the need for monitor-
ing data in the fol-

lowing roles:

« To allow management
to adapt to changing
conditions (drought, in-
vasive species etc.)

e To provide the data
needed to complete the
NEPA process (National
Environmental Policy
Act), which is essential
for permit renewal on
public lands.

« To protect both the
agency and the permit-
tee from litigation aimed
at the discontinuance of
livestock grazing on
public lands.

UCCD believes every public
land grazing-permit should be
equipped with the protection
that rangeland monitoring pro-
vides. We highly encourage a
combined effort between the
UCCD, the managing agency
over the public land, and the
permit holder towards building
a monitoring database that can
not only aid current manage-
ment but also help ensure the
persistence of the agricultural

industry in Uinta County.

To start the process of range-
land monitoring on the public
lands where you have grazing
permits, please contact Grant

Redden, whose number and

email address are listed below.

Grant Redden, Program Assistant

Phone: 307.708.0080
Email: gredden@bvea.net



